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Helping Hands 
     
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
E always follows instructions from his teacher and 
is keen to help his friends.  Miss Lucas has noticed 
this helpfulness and so has awarded him the Help-
ing Hands Cup.  Well done E! 
 

Holly Lodge Trip 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last week, Year 6 went back in time as they trav-
elled to the Victorian Pharmacy in Holly Lodge to 
learn all about healthcare in the 19th century. The 
children picked their own herbs and used their sci-
ence and mathematic skills to create their very own 
tablets using authentic Victorian artefacts. They 
had a fantastic day and were a credit to the school; 
we received wonderful comments about their be-
haviour from the staff there. 
 

Online Safety Policy 
The school online safety policy has been updated 
and approved by governors.  It is available to view 
on the school website.  The policy addresses the 
requirement of the school to educate pupils about 
online safety but also highlights the responsibility of 
parents and carers to monitor online use outside of 
school.  Our website has e-safety resources to sup-
port parents and children. 
https://www.eastsheen.richmond.sch.uk/gallery/?
pid=6&gcatid=45   
 

School Attendance Figures ( 24-28Feb) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Average: 95.55% School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 97.67 3K 95.52 

RE 93.67 3Cr 96.55 

RSF 94.00 4D 95.86 

1S 91.79 4F 98.28 

1L 93.93 4G 96.55 

1ST 96.33 5HM 98.08 

2B 98.62 5M 96.80 

2T 96.33 5V 92.40 

2P 97.57 6S 91.33 

3C 95.71 6P 94.00 

Monday 4D swimming 
Year4 Basketball at Christ’s 
Netball vs Barnes 

Tuesday 4G trip to Richmond museum 
Netball vs Lowther (home) 

Wednes-
day 

3C/3K swimming 
PM Swimming gala finals 

Thursday Reception cycling 
2P trip to National Archives 
2PM Early finish for Parent 
Consultations 

Friday Sports Relief Day 
Girls’ quarterfinals vs 
Meadlands at Rosslyn Park 

World Book Day 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Once again, the costumes for World Book Day were 
sensational.  The children were very excited to see 
each other’s creations as they gathered in the hall 
for the celebratory assembly.  The love for reading 
is very much alive in East Sheen Primary School.  A 
range of reading activities took place throughout the 
day; there was a wonderful atmosphere in school-
despite the weather.  Thank you to all the parents, 
carers and friends who lined the playgrounds to 
cheer on the children as they paraded to the as-
sembly. 
 

Diary Dates: Week commencing: 09.03.20 
 

Next week is STEM week 
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